
Date: Thu, 10 Apr 2003 16:04:48 EDT
From: Pmchmc@aol.com
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: saline lakes

Sirs:

I'm writing an article on saline lakes for the Salton Sea Authority
newsletter. The Authority is a local government agency working with the
state of California, the federal government and other stakeholders to
protect and restore the Sea. I would like your permission to use some of
the data on saline lakes from your webpage. Information from webpage 
will
be helpful in putting the Sea in an international and national context 
for
our readers. Thank You, Paul Cunningham


